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December 11, 2017 
 
Greetings Wildcat Community 
 
In November, our district began a series of informal roundtable meetings to reach out to our 
families and stakeholders in an attempt to engage as many members of our educational 
community as possible.  These discussions are meant to allow our community to discuss 
concerns or ask any question to our administrative team.   
 
Our first roundtable discussion occurred during the school day and was held in our school’s 
Media Center.  This month, we are moving our roundtable discussions to our Digital Academy 
Lab, located across from the Board of Education Offices. 
 
Scheduled for December 18th at 5pm, we invite all parents, grandparents, and community 
members to our discussion.  We will open with a brief overview of our virtual program, the New 
London Digital Academy, then open the floor to any questions that you may have.  This is a 
great opportunity to get to know our administrative team, as well as our administrative team to 
understand the issues or topics that are concerning you.  I look forward to seeing many of our 
families and friends on the 18th.  If you cannot make it on the 18th, please call or email any 
member of the administrative team with questions or concerns that you may have. 
 
Also, I’d like to congratulate our Cross-County program.  Both the boys’ team and girl’s teams 
had very successful seasons, leading to many conference, regional, and state awards.  Our 
runners work extremely hard, often running in the early mornings to shave a fraction of a second 
off their times.  The hard work and dedication of our student athletes are equally matched by the 
hard work and dedication of our coaching staff.  During basketball season, its often said that we 
don’t just play basketball here in New London, but we play New London Basketball.  Those of 
us that attend those games do not need that statement explained to us.  I think it’s fair to extend 
that statement to our Cross-Country teams.  The tradition of excellence continues year in and 
year out!  Again, I’d like to offer congratulations to our student athletes, and to our coaching 
staff, led by both the Boys and Girls Ashland Times Gazette Coach of the Year Keith Landis.   
 
Looking forward to our next administrative roundtable discussions on December 18th at 5pm at 
our Digital Lab! 
 
Until Next Time……GO WILDCATS!!! 
Brad Romano 
Superintendent, New London Local Schools 


